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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3053 directs the Secretary of Energy and the Environment and the Corporation Commission 

to evaluate the regulatory relationship between the State and the Southwest Power Pool. The 

Corporation Commission expects a fiscal impact of $214,000 for new FTE and onetime costs of 

$48,967 for rule making. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $262,967.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $214,000.00 
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